
本公司近日留意在某社交媒體平台上流傳本集團旗下崇光百貨 (SOGO)在啟德設

置百貨公司之計劃可能取消，或會大幅縮小店鋪規模。該等傳言嚴重影響本集團

之聲譽。本公司藉此澄清，該等聲稱與事實不符，亦屬誤導及惡意。本集團正密

鑼緊鼓地按計劃在啟德打造全新地標 - The Twins 雙子匯 (包含崇光百貨的大型

生活零售綜合體)。本集團對該些不實的社交媒體平台資訊保留一切法律追究權

利。 

 

本集團仍繼續以客為本的服務承諾、支持香港經濟蓬勃及貢獻社會。有關啟德 The 

Twins雙子匯之開業詳情，本集團會適時向大家公布。 

 

利福國際集團有限公司 

2024年 1月 5日 

 

The Company has noted that recently there are rumours on certain social media 

platforms alleging that the Group may cancel its plan to open a SOGO Department 

Store in Kai Tak or that the size of the SOGO Kai Tak store may be substantially 

reduced. Such rumours seriously damage the reputation of the Group. We would like 

to clarify that these allegations are completely untrue, misleading and malicious. Our 

preparation towards establishing The Twins, a new retail commercial landmark in Kai 

Tak, which will house a full-fledged SOGO department store, remains as planned. All 

our legal rights are hereby reserved.  

 

The Group continues to uphold an unwavering commitment towards providing 

exceptional customer service, contributing towards Hong Kong’s economy as well as 

the wider community. Commencement details of The Twins will be announced as and 

when appropriate.   

 

Lifestyle International Holdings Limited 

5 January 2024 


